
27 February 2017

Subject: Next 14C Intcal/Dendrochronology open workshop

Dear Colleagues,

After much discussion, we have planned the next IntCal 14C and dendrochrology open workshop on August 19-
20, 2017 immediately after the AMS meeting in Ottawa, Canada. 

This is your opportunity to present any new or old information which should be considered for inclusion in 
future International calibrations and how to deal with disparate datasets. 

The formal IntCal committee (which will meet earlier in Belfast) will have representatives at this workshop - and 
we are hopeful that everyone with new annually-based data could send a representative. This would be important 
for IntCal to consider in future.

The meeting is organized by Alan Hogg, Charlotte Pearson and myself, with assistance from Laim Kieser the 
Ottawa team.

The AMS-14 organizers have extended the availability of hotel and student accommodation block bookings until 
Aug. 21.

Please spread this information to your colleagues as needed. The purpose of this email is to inform as many peo-
ple as possible. We will add this announcement to the AMS-14 and Radiocarbon websites.

Although some indicated they can’t attend for various reasons, we believe this is the best time for this workshop. 
The Arizona Tree-Ring Laboratory is also considering a dendrochronology-oriented workshop later in the year, 
focused on plant biology and other topics.

We look forward to seeing you in Ottawa!
best wishes

Timothy Jull
Charlotte Pearson
Alan Hogg
Paula Reimer


